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Section 423.14.8 is listed twice. The first reference to "423.14.8 Provide caution signs. Reserved" is incorrect. This section was deleted in its entirety and the interior finishes section below it were renumbered starting with 423.14.8.

NFPA 101 is noted as "NFPA 101, Florida Edition" in sections 423.6.1, 423.27.9.1, and 423.27.10.1. In section 423.14.2.1 it is noted as "NFPA 101, Florida Edition as adopted by Florida Fire Prevention Code." To comply with what was recommended by the Special Occupancy TAC and the Fire TAC, and what was approved by the Commission, sections 423.6.1, 423.27.9.1, and 423.27.10.1 should read "NFPA 101, Florida Edition as adopted by Florida Fire Prevention Code." 

Jon Hamrick

Administrator, Plan Review and Training

Office of Educational Facilities

Florida Department of Education

phone: (850) 245-9230

Please take a few minutes to provide feedback on the quality of service you received. The Department of Education values your feedback as a customer. Commissioner John L. Winn is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided to you by Department staff. Simply click on this link to the "DOE Customer Survey".  Thank you in advance for completing the survey. 

DOE Customer Survey 

Please note:  Florida has a very broad public records law.  Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records available to the public and media upon request.  Your e-mail communications may be subject to public disclosure.

